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15/03/2024 
  
Dear Vasudeva Nanjangud, 
 
We’ve got some fantastic news for you… 
 
YOUR APPLICATION TO IMPERIAL HAS BEEN SUCCESSFUL! 
 
Congratulations! Imperial is a global top ten university with a world-class reputation in science, engineering, 
business and medicine, and we think you’ve got a unique contribution to make to our community. You’ve 
done exceptionally well to receive an offer and we’re thrilled at the prospect of welcoming you to join our 
diverse community of undergraduates who can inspire and challenge each other – as well as us. 
 

 
  

 
 

  
 

 
 

 
  
Your details:  

 
Name: Vasudeva Nanjangud 

 
  
Programme details:  
Programme: Mathematics and Computer Science (BEng 3YFT) 

 
 

Campus: South Kensington 
 

Programme start date: 28/09/2024 
Expected end date: 25/06/2027 
  
  

  
 

 
  



 
 

 
 

  

 
  

  

 
 

 

 

  

  

 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
  

 
  

 
 

 
 
 

  
 
Next steps 
 
To find out more about the next steps in the admissions process, please see our Study website.   

We’ll also endeavour to keep you updated with all the relevant information you need at the relevant stages, 
but if you need to contact us for support, we’re here to help. 
 

You can also find out more about undergraduate study, keep up to date with Imperial’s News, follow us on 
social media, or sign up for our daily news bulletin. 
 

Congratulations again and I hope we will be welcoming you to the College soon. 
 
Signed on behalf of Imperial College London,  
  

   
Mr David M P Parrott 



Head of Admissions 
Imperial College London  
  
  
 

 




